
From: Ross Weber
To: Planning
Subject: Attention Jenn Burnett
Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 8:53:56 AM

Hi Jenn,
I received your mailing dated November 28 regarding Severance applications B24/22 &
B25/22 and Zoning Amendment Z-18-22. We are unable to attend the meetings on January 17
& 18, but are very interested in being involved and in getting information. Your letter asked
that we inform you by Dec 19th if we wanted to get information and preserve our appeal
rights. So that is what I am doing with this note. 

We are very concerned with anything that increases traffic on and around Francis Lake for
several reasons including the fact that about 80% of the lake is under 4 feet in depth, much of
it under 2 feet. Lake health and residence health is paramount. Our concerns are even
heightened by the way the last development (Big Rock rd & Spencer Ave) was handled and
it’s resulting effects. 

Thank you for your time. We may if feasible have our son attend the meetings on Jan 17 and
18. 

Sincerely,
Ross and Carol Weber
226 Francis Drive
226-929-3275
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